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By Fax: 02-6276317 

Head of Prisoners Division 

Prisoners Administration Officer Central District 

 

Re: Failure to conduct true registration of prison entries of minors who come to visit 

incarcerated family members 

Reference: your letter dated January 17, 2016, Ref. No. 75530 

 

A. Following your letter a thorough examination of the matter was conducted and the 

following is my response: 

 

1. This is to inform you that in fact the mother of the children did not visit prison 

together with the children. 

 

2. The mother of the children who is the holder of the identification card was 

mistakenly registered as the visitor and hence the reason for the answer of the then 

prisoners' officer senior warden Meimon Moshe. 

 

3. After the mistake was discovered about a year ago directives in that respect were 

given and since then the person whose details are registered in the visitation system 

is not the identification card holder but rather the person who actually visits prison.  

 

B. For your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eti Elkabetz, Deputy Warden 

Incarceration Officer Central District 
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